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The Women’s Meet 2019 was organised for the  Undergraduate Women Students of Shift  I 

on 7
 th 

of September at Kamarajar Arangam.  The Programme started with a short prayer 

invoking God’s blessings. Ms. Roshini of Computer Science department gave the welcome 

address.  Our Rector,  Rev. Dr.C. Antonyraj, presided over the meet and shared his inspiring 

and thought provoking message to the young women students of Sacred Heart College. Our 

Principal, Rev. Dr. D. Maria Antony Raj and our Vice Principal Rev. Dr. Praveen Peter also 

gave their full support for the women’s meet and they encouraged and wished good fortune to 

all  the Women Students.  

Prof. R. Sandrilla introduced the Chief Guest, Rev. Dr. Sr. Arokia Jayaceeli, who is the 

Superior of Mary Immaculate  Convent.    She attracted our young girls with her enlightening 

and fabulous speech.   She pointed on so many aspects such as women’s safety, their role in 

the society, my body- my rights and she stressed that the entire women folk are being called 

for living a life of purity. She answered questions and doubts raised by the young girls and 

motivated them to come up in their lives and attain greater heights.  It was happy and 

convincing to share the stage for  Ms. Nazia of Chemistry department, one of  our deserving 

Alumni of Sacred Heart College, a member of Royal Society of  Chemistry and American 

Chemical Society.  She too shared  her own experiences and struggles with the young girls in 

order to augment their talents and passion.  She emphasized the girls to be courageous and 

firm in their motives and not to get frustrated and let go off  their perseverance.  Finally, 

variety of culturals were performed by our UG Girl students. The Women’s meet was 

coordinated by Dr. A. Merceline Anita, Dean of Women Students, Shift I with the support 

and cooperation rendered by all the Women Staff. The Programme came to an end with vote 

of thanks proposed by Ms. Neethi Arasi of Department of Physics. 

 


